## **Dana Cross**

From: Dave Bush <akhetequus@earthlink.net>
Sent: Tuesday, August 10, 2021 1:23 PM

**To:** HecMar8363@yahoo.com; Peter Ferrell; ceberwein4@comcast.net; buchananward4@gmail.com; Jeff

Lisanick; robinbwoods@comcast.net; PFX@ourivycottage.com; Dave Bush; Peggy Clancy; Mark Miller;

Dana Cross

**Cc:** Paul Friedman

**Subject:** Fwd: Next Board Meeting

**Attachments:** 0809211837a.jpg

Am forwarding a request from the Chair of the Recreation Committee - it will be on the agenda under committee reports and discussion items.

----- Forwarded Message ------

**Subject:**Re: Next Board Meeting

Date:Mon, 9 Aug 2021 20:47:17 -0400 (EDT)
From:Paul Friedman comcast.net>

**Organization:**Safer Country

**To:**Dave Bush <a href="mailto:sanick@hotmail.com">akhetequus@earthlink.net><a href="mailto:jlisanick@hotmail.com">jlisanick@hotmail.com</a> <a href="mailto:jlis

**CC**:Alonzo Alexander <a lexander@parkfairfax.info>

## Photo

On 08/09/2021 4:27 PM Paul Friedman <paulfriedman@comcast.net> wrote:

Gentlemen,

This morning, I worked with Alonzo and a member of the staff to create a pickleball court on the Valley Drive tennis court.

Alonzo and I agree that the taped lines may not last in bad weather or if players step on the lines too aggressively.

Thus, Alonzo suggested we have an-house staff paint the lines in. I'd like to put that request before the Board, unless that's something Mark can simply authorize.

Alonzo has pictures of the new lines we've taped on the court, if requested.

Thanks,

Paul

Paul Friedman
Recreation Committee Chair

